
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

 
 
 

showcase, attended by Parents, Teachers and Children. The squads were picked by our team 
captains, Poppy and Kayden.   
 
The Girls started slowly, letting the boys have too much of the ball but after a few minutes they 
started to grow into the game and started putting a challenge in. The Boys took the lead but 
the girls drew level with a penalty from the captain. The Boys took the lead again going into 

half time. Both teams battled well in the second half and we saw some fantastic defending and 
attacking from both sides. The Boys won the game 4-2. 
 
This was the last game they will play for Woodhouse and they have all represented school with 
pride over the last few years. We are very proud and wish them all the best in their sporting 
futures.   

15th July 2022  

homelearning@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

- Use this for any support with home learning or using Google Classroom.  
 

enquiries@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

 

@WoodhousePA 0121 464 1769 www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk 

 

How to get in touch 

families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

- Use this for any queries. Monitored by the Inclusion Team 
-

learning, resources and any good news stories you may have.  

 

sensupport@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

- Use this for any queries about any additional learning needs or concerns. 

 

Sports  

Woodhouse  

mailto:homelearning@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk
mailto:enquiries@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk
http://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/
mailto:families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk
mailto:sensupport@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk


Dear Parents / Carers 

 

You will be aware, that the weather forecast says that there will be very high temperatures 

across the UK on Monday and Tuesday.  It will be exceptionally hot, and as a result it is 
important to consider how we can keep everyone safe in school. 
 
After careful consideration, we have made the decision to cancel the planned events on Monday 
and Tuesday in school which are beyond our core learning in class. 
 

This means that: 
 
Monday 18th July: 
 
Y5/6 Music performance, 9.15am - Monday morning  Rearranged for Wednesday morning 
from 9:15 (Year 5 Guitars and Clarinets + Year 6 guitars) 
 
Choir and Monday group trip to open the Roots 2 Fruit - Cancelled. 

 
Tuesday 19th July: 
 
EYFS/KS1 Performance, Morning - Cancelled. 
 
KS2 Performance, Afternoon - Cancelled. 
 
Year 6 BBQ - rearranged to the same time (after school) on Wednesday. 

 

Wednesday should return to a more normal temperature.  Our Y6 leavers assembly at 2pm on 

Wednesday will be unaffected.  This will now be followed by our Y6 leavers BBQ for parents 
and families (rearranged from Tuesday). 

 
As I have already shared, I want your child to be as comfortable as possible on Monday and 

Tuesday.  What they wear is unimportant as long as it offers them protection from the sun and 

will help them keep cool.  Remember to send your child in a sun hat, to apply sunscreen and to 

ensure they have a water bottle - which we can fill up in school.  We will do what we can to 
limit the time outside for the children, and ensure that they stay hydrated and keep as cool as 

it is possible to. 

  
I apologise for the inconvenience this may cause, but I hope you appreciate why I have come to 
this decision. 
 
Your sincerely,  

 

Mr Oliver Wilson  Head Teacher   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following children are Reading Stars of the Week for the week 
ending 15th July.  

Year Three    Year Four    Year Five 

Nahom    Laith     Harry B 
Geethanvitha    Jeron     Harun 
Caiden     Ruby     Divine  
Myrtle     Erfan     Shia  

Year Six    Rainbow Room   

Tinashe    Louis   
Husna  
Raihan     Most progress in Reading Age This Year 
Adele  
Taran    2C  Courtney (5 months in 2 months) 
Evie      2G  Sascha (1 year, 6 months in 2 months) 
      3A  Musa (2 years, 6 months) 
Quizzer of the Year   3N  Helen (2 years, 4 months) 
      4H  Lilly (3 years, 8 months) 
2C  Akif     4SO  Eva (2 years, 2 months) 
2G  Violet    5H  Shia (3 years, 10 months) 
3A      5W  Dilraj (4 years, 4 months) 
3N  Thomas    6D  Ayham (3 years, 8 months) 
4H  Yuvraj    6W  Liyana (3 years, 10 months) 
4SO  Jeron    6WL  Adele (3 years, 7 months)  
5H  Toby     RR  Kane (1 year, 3 months) 
5W  Ella  
6D  Gurraj 
6W  Liyana 
6WL  Raihan 
RR  James  

 
       

 

 

 



School Dinner  

Menu 
18th – 20th July        

  
 

 

NOTE: We operate a 3-week rolling menu. Keep an eye on the menu each week for changes.  

We are struggling with supplier issues due to the pandemic. Menus are subject to change.  

 

Food Allergies  

In order to keep our dietary records up to date, please inform the main office of 

are able to cater for most requirements but must know in advance.    
If your child only eats Halal meats but can eat fish, please also let the main 
office know. We do not serve Halal meats.   

Please either contact the main office on 0121 464 1769 or email the Inclusion 
Team on families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 
Please also remember that we are a NUT FREE school. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  

Cold Picnic Style Meals  
Chicken 
Fillets 

Cooked in 
Gravy  

School Closed to 
Children for Summer  

Chicken 
Nuggets  

Ham, 
Cheese or 

Tuna 
Sandwich Vegan 

Sausage Roll 

Cheese & 
Onion Roll 

Quorn 
Fillets 

Cooked in 
Gravy  

Pizza  

With  
Bread & 

Butter and 
Corn on the 

Cob  

With Tossed 
Salad  
and  

Crisps 

With Mixed 
Vegetables  

and 
Potatoes  

Ice Lollies  Ice Cream  

Assorted 

Desserts  

Daily fresh salad bar 

mailto:families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk


                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                              

 

 

 

 

   4th  8th July    

Yearly attendance is currently running at: 92.66% 

 

EYFS & KS1: 92.64%  KS2: 92.61%    Whole School: 92.62% 

Our Attendance target for this year is 97%  

 

Class Attendance for the week   Class Attendance for the week 

Nursery 81.97%  3A 95% 

RS 92.33%  3N 93.79% 

RW 90.58%  4H 93.33% 

1L 92.41%  4SO 94.19% 

1O 88.39%  5H 85.81% 

2C 92.07%  5W 96.67% 

2G 92.41%  6D 98.57% 
RR 84.29%  6W  93.81% 

  6WL 98.57% 
Congratulations to 6D & 6WL who had 

the best class attendance last week.  

Well done to 1L & 2G had the best class 

attendance in EYFS & KS1. 

Will you help your class have  
the best class attendance next  
week?  

 

 

 

 

6D 

6WL 



Summer Term 2022 

Wednesday 20th July  Year 6 Leavers Assembly  2pm  

(Parents invited)  Year 6 Barbeque to follow after school.   

Thursday 21st July  School Closed for INSET day.  

 

2022  2023 Academic Year  

Autumn Term 

Monday 5th September - Inset day, school closed to children 

Tuesday 6th September - Inset day, school closed to children 

Wednesday 7th September - First day school open for children in Y1-6. YR/Nursery TBC 

Half Term: Monday 24th October to Friday 28th October 

Monday 31st October - First day school open for children 

Term Ends: Friday 16th December  

Spring Term 

Tuesday 3rd January - Inset day, school closed to children 

Wednesday 4th January 2023 - First day school open for children 

Half Term: Monday 20th February to Friday 24th February 

Monday 27th February - First day school open for children  

Term Ends: Friday 31st March 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: Monday 17th April 

Half Term: Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June 

Monday 5th June - First day school open for children 

Friday 21s July - Last day of school year for children 

Monday 24th July - Inset day, school closed to children 

Tuesday 25th July - Inset day, school closed to children 

 

 

Further dates here: https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/school- 

events 

 

Diary 

   Dates 
Whole year dates available 

on the website 

https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/school-%20events
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/school-%20events


 

 

 
This week we had our annual  University graduation ceremony. 
Children from all across the school have been collecting stamps for each hour of 
extra-curricular clubs and activities they have been taking part in all year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fraser, Nicholas and Evie had done over 300 hours since Year 3 and earned a 
Bronze Degree.  

 

 

 



Woodhouse 

Clothing Bank 
 

We have a clothing bank in school where we are able 
to take donations of  clothing and re-
disperse them to families and children who need 
them.  

 
Please bring any donations, in a clean and re-usable condition, to the main 
office.  
 
 
Items we can accept include:  
 
School shoes, School uniform, non-school uniform (t-shirts, hoodies, trousers 
etc.), non-school shoes (trainers, pumps etc.), coats, hats, gloves and scarves.  
 
Items we cannot accept: Underwear, jewellery, accessories, adults clothing.   
 
 
Once donations are sorted out we will be in the position to invite families into 
school to help themselves to items that will be of use.  
 
Please let us know, either at the main office or via email, if you think you would 
benefit from this support and we can get items to you as soon as  in.  
 
 
the meantime, if you have any queries at all or would like any more information, 
please speak with the main office or email families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

 
 

There is also a wonderful place called Rubery Swop 
Shop where they distribute pre-loved uniforms.  
 
You can find out more on their website: 
https://www.ruberyswopshop.co.uk/ 

   

 

mailto:families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk
https://www.ruberyswopshop.co.uk/


Year 6 Leavers Hoody 

 
Alex at Cicada Sports is working on this  Year 6 Leavers Hoody 
which will feature the names of all of our fabulous Year 6 children.  
 
This is a lovely thing to remember their time at Woodhouse with.  
 
There are two options to purchase. Children can either have the hoodie 
with the school logo embroidered on the front for £22 or without for 
£20. Both options feature the design on the back as below.  
 
We will have a sample in school soon to give an idea of sizes.  
 
These are available to order now! Follow the link below to do so.  

 
https://bit.ly/3xd7FAy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://bit.ly/3xd7FAy


 

Woodhouse Primary Academy 

FORTHCOMING CHANGES IN SEPTEMBER 

 

From September we will NOT be able to accept cash 

within school. This is a directive from our academy 

trust. 

 

We will be using My Child at School (MCAS) for all 

aspects of school life. We will be using this app for 

processing of dinner money, before & after school 

club, educational visits and out of school activities. 

 

If you attempt to pay in cash, we will not be able to 

accept this. 

 

Please contact the office for details of how to access 

your child’s account via MCAS, we will need an up to 

date email address for you. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

 



 

 

 

 
Many of you are already using our My Child At School platform to pay 
for visits, lunches and wrap around care and to receive messages from 
school.  
 
We are in the process of becoming a cashless school so this will be the 
only way to pay for visits, lunches and wrap around care going 
forward.  
 
The platform is simple to use and is available on all smart mobile devices 
via their app stores.  
 
If you  set this up already, please come and see the main office 
or email us on families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk  
 
 
If you have an invitation code already, you can redeem this by visiting 
https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin and 
selecting  invitation   
 
To do this, you need your username and invitation code from your 
invitation email and the school ID which is 12013.  
 
 
 
The main office will be your first port of call for any assistance with 
this. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk
https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin


Places kids can eat  

cheap or for FREE over  

the summer 

 
There are plenty of places offering deals  
over the summer on kids meals. With a  
simple internet search, there are offers  
out there. Here are a few we found:  
 

ASDA café 

Kids eat for £1 at Asda. Each child is entitled to a meal when they spend £1. Maximum of 1 
meal from the kids  menu per child, per day. Available in England and Wales between 
25/07/2022  02/09/2022. 

Morrisons 

Kids eat FREE at Morrisons cafe when an adult spends £4.50 or more on a meal. This is an 
ongoing offer. 

Bella Italia (Nearest: The Charters, New Street) 

Kids eat for £1 with the purchase of every adult main course from 9th May 2022. Available 
between 4-6pm Monday to Thursday. 

Beefeater (Nearest: The Duck, Hagley Road) 

Kids can eat FREE breakfast everyday during the holidays + they can enjoy a 3 course lunch or 
dinner for £5.99.  

Sizzling Pubs (Nearest: The Amber Tavern or The Court Oak) 

Kids eat for £1 at Sizzling Pubs. From Monday to Friday, between 3pm and 7pm, you can enjoy 

transaction. 

During School holidays this offer is extended to all day Monday  Friday.  

Brewers Fayre (Nearest: Great Park, Rubery) 

As well as their unlimited breakfast, where kids eat FREE they also offer a kids meal deal for 
just £4.99.  

 

Always check individual websites / locations prior to visiting as offers may change. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 







 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ParentWise – A helping 

hand for parents and 

carers 
 

As children get older and more independent, issues that affect them can be 
harder to spot and deal with. 

Learning about potential dangers can give you the knowledge and skills to act if 
there is a problem. It could also help keep your child safe by preventing 
problems before they happen. 

You know your child best, so if you’ve got a feeling something’s up – you’re right 
not to ignore it. 

 

 
https://parentwise.campaign.gov.uk/ 
 
 
 

https://parentwise.campaign.gov.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Download the app from the App Store or the Play Store, enter your postcode and see what 
is available near you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Volunteers Needed 
Volunteer drivers needed approximately once a month to collect donations and/or deliver emergency food 

parcels. 

 

If you are interested please contact Patrick on 07944198319 or email carolan57@icloud.com for more 

information.   

Alternatively if you would like to volunteer during the running of foodbank please 

email info@quintonoldbury.foodbank.org.uk 

mailto:carolan57@icloud.com
mailto:info@quintonoldbury.foodbank.org.uk


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Healthy Eating/Recipes  

▪ Startwell_2020 (startwellbirmingham.co.uk) 

▪ www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes 

▪ https://my.whisk.com/feed  

▪ Healthy eating on a budget | BHF 

▪ Diabetes-UK-African_Caribbean-Guide.pdf (nhsforthvalley.com) 

▪ FINAL A5_Healthyeating_SAsian7.qxd (diabetes.org.uk) 

▪ www.tomkerridge.com/full-time-meals/ 

▪ https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c-2gPJUOiqM&list=PLb1P0NWdnLLMAWayc9IbIm-
8abQ8oHcG8 - healthy eating webinars 

Keeping Active  

▪ Disney Shake Up Games | 10 Minute Shake Up | Change4Life (www.nhs.uk)  

▪ Startwell being active - 180 Katie - Startwell_2020 (startwellbirmingham.co.uk) 

▪ PE With Joe | 2021 - YouTube  

Useful sites 

▪ Pregnancy start4life:  www.nhs.uk/start4life/ 

▪ Birmingham Safeguarding Children Partnership: Home - Birmingham Safeguarding Children 
Partnership (lscpbirmingham.org.uk) 

▪ Birmingham Forward Steps: Birmingham Forward Steps – The best start for our children 
(bhamforwardsteps.co.uk)   

▪ Supporting children’s mental health: Coronavirus: wellbeing activity ideas for families 
(place2be.org.uk)  

▪ Mental wellbeing: Home - Kooth 

▪ ICON: ICON - Babies cry you can cope - Advice and Support | ICON (iconcope.org) 

▪ Food Banks:  All Food Banks | Find FoodBanks Brum 

▪ Healthy Start webinar: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ko3TPO7EurE 

 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstartwellbirmingham.co.uk%2Fuseful-resources%2F&data=04%7C01%7CKathy.Lee%40birmingham.gov.uk%7C0090aba43ba040b64ee908d9663c2c8e%7C699ace67d2e44bcdb303d2bbe2b9bbf1%7C0%7C0%7C637653230896157077%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=YkCxHTTNE%2F5zuMIKXF%2FYzRQs%2FpE4fMgfWwAZJKRqGmo%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstartwellbirmingham.co.uk%2Fuseful-resources%2F&data=04%7C01%7CKathy.Lee%40birmingham.gov.uk%7C0090aba43ba040b64ee908d9663c2c8e%7C699ace67d2e44bcdb303d2bbe2b9bbf1%7C0%7C0%7C637653230896157077%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=YkCxHTTNE%2F5zuMIKXF%2FYzRQs%2FpE4fMgfWwAZJKRqGmo%3D&reserved=0
http://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes
https://my.whisk.com/feed
https://www.bhf.org.uk/informationsupport/support/healthy-living/healthy-eating/healthy-eating-on-a-budget
https://nhsforthvalley.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/02/Diabetes-UK-African_Caribbean-Guide.pdf
https://www.diabetes.org.uk/resources-s3/2017-11/Can.pdf
http://www.tomkerridge.com/full-time-meals/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c-2gPJUOiqM&list=PLb1P0NWdnLLMAWayc9IbIm-8abQ8oHcG8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c-2gPJUOiqM&list=PLb1P0NWdnLLMAWayc9IbIm-8abQ8oHcG8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c-2gPJUOiqM&list=PLb1P0NWdnLLMAWayc9IbIm-8abQ8oHcG8
https://www.nhs.uk/10-minute-shake-up/shake-ups
https://startwellbirmingham.co.uk/180-katie/
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLyCLoPd4VxBuS4UeyHMccVAjpWaNbGomt
http://www.nhs.uk/start4life/
https://www.lscpbirmingham.org.uk/
https://www.lscpbirmingham.org.uk/
https://bhamforwardsteps.co.uk/
https://bhamforwardsteps.co.uk/
https://www.place2be.org.uk/our-services/parents-and-carers/coronavirus-wellbeing-activity-ideas-for-families/
https://www.place2be.org.uk/our-services/parents-and-carers/coronavirus-wellbeing-activity-ideas-for-families/
https://www.kooth.com/
https://iconcope.org/
https://www.findfoodbanksbrum.org.uk/project_category/food-banks/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ko3TPO7EurE


The Inclusion Team at Woodhouse  

 
 
 

 

 

Miss T Mason      Mr R Kennedy     Mr C Oakley    Miss C Lavelle     Mrs H Sumner   
SENDCo                   Learning Mentor     Assistant Head     Assistant Head       Year 2 TA 
Assistant Head         DSL                        Key Stage 1           Key Stage 2          Pastoral Support 
 

The Inclusion Team at Woodhouse work together with children and families to offer 
and provide support and opportunities to ensure that all have the chance to achieve 

and succeed. 

If you have anything you would like to discuss with a member of the team regarding 
-being, health or anything else then 

please get in touch. families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

this by emailing us at sensupport@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

The Inclusion Team will also be on the front and rear gates at the start and end of the 
day and will be more than happy to talk. 
 
We would like to remind families that if times are difficult or you are going through a 
tough time, you need only ask and we will do all we can.  Of course, we are always here 
for your children, and we will do anything which we can do to help them to learn, 
succeed and become fine citizens.  We are also there for our families and the wider school 
community.  If we can help in any way: with food bank support, support with uniforms 
and clothing or with any other aspect of life, then please get in touch.  If we cannot help 
directly, we can often sign post to the support needed and help you to access assistance.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk
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The following organisations have partnered to provide services and support, 
which might make life a little bit easier... 

Group, Birmingham Community Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust, Birmingham 
 Foundation Trust, West Midlands Police and 

Birmingham Voluntary Sector Council. 

There is support available for domestic abuse, parenting courses, mental health 
support, financial help, alcohol and drug problems, bereavement support and 
more.  

Follow these links to find out more: 
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/love 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/50224/birmingham_children_s_
partnership/2156/birmingham_children_s_partnership_-_resources 

Alternatively, speak to a member of the Inclusion Team for more advice / support.  

In most cases, you can self-refer for support.  
One example of support they can offer is with emergency food and supplies 
grants of up to £100.  

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/love
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/50224/birmingham_children_s_partnership/2156/birmingham_children_s_partnership_-_resources
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/50224/birmingham_children_s_partnership/2156/birmingham_children_s_partnership_-_resources


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

https://homelearning.woodhouse.academy 

Additional learning resources and activities.  

https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/parental-assistance 

Our parental assistance page with plenty of avenues of support.   

 

https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/school-news  

Up to date school news. 

 

https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/wider-opening 

Access our latest risk assessment, detailing our safety measures.  

 

https://your-local-pantry.force.com/s/member-sign-up 

The Food Pantry – Quinton 

 

https://www.theprojectbirmingham.org/housing-advice/ 

Support with housing 

 

https://www.cicadasports.co.uk/index.php?route=product/search&search=woodhouse 
To purchase school uniform and PE kits.  
 
 

 

 

Useful links  

https://homelearning.woodhouse.academy/
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/parental-assistance
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/school-news
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/wider-opening
https://your-local-pantry.force.com/s/member-sign-up
https://www.theprojectbirmingham.org/housing-advice/
https://www.cicadasports.co.uk/index.php?route=product/search&search=woodhouse

